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Q .. EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Please Support the Tobacco Settlement Fund for Marshall Medical Center 
1 message 

Hilary Mulligan <hilarymulligan@gmail.com> Tue, May 20, 2014 at 10:01 AM 
To: bosone@edcgov. us , bostwo@edcgov. us, bosthree@edcgov. us, bosfour@edcgov. us, bosfive@edcgov. us, 
edc. cob@edcgov. us 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I urge you to support the Tobacco Settlement Fund request from 
Marshall Medical Center and Marshall Foundation on next Tuesday's 
agenda. This funding will send a clear message to the community that 
our county supports those who are suffering from cancer. I appreciate 
your support! 

Thank you, 

Hilary Mulligan 
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Tobacco Settlement Fund request from Marshall Medical Center and Marshall 
Foundation 
1 message 

Drummond, Elizabeth <EADrummond@dstoutput.com> Wed, May 21, 2014 at 4:02 PM 
To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, 
"bosthree@edcgov. us" <bosthree@edcgov. us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov. us>, "bosfi\€@edcgov. us" 
< bosfi\€@edcgov. us>, "edc. cob@edcgov. us" <edc. cob@edcgov. us> 
Cc:  

I urge you to support the Tobacco Settlement Fund request from 
Marshall Medical Center and Marshall Foundation on next Tuesday's 
agenda. This funding will send a clear message to the community that 
our county supports those who are suffering from cancer. I 
appreciate your support! 

Bruce and Elizabeth Drummond 

Register Voters 

  

Please consider the environment before printing this email and any attachments. 

This e-mail and any attachments are intended only for the individual or company to which it is 
addressed and may contain information which is privileged, confidential and prohibited from 
disclosure or unauthorized use under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient of this e­
mail, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, or copying of this e-mail or the information 
contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited by the sender. If you have received this transmission in 
error, please return the material received to the sender and delete all copies from your system. 
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